
k National Archives and Records Administration 
8601 Adelphi Road 

College Park, Maryland 20740-6001 

NOV 1 8 2010 

Mr. Joseph Lambert 
Director, Information Management Services 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, DC 20505 

Dear Mr. Lambert: 

This is in follow-up to your letter of January 10, 2008, concerning CIA's destruction of video 
tapes of interrogations of terrorism suspects. At that time you reported that your detailed 
response would have to wait until other investigations are completed. 

The Department of Justice (DO J) has informed us that they have concluded their investigation of 
the tapes destruction. While DOJ is not filing any criminal charges in this case, NARA must still 
receive a report of CIA's own investigation. At this time, NARA is requesting a report on CIA's 
own findings and a date by which NARA can expect a final determination whether an 
unauthorized destruction has occurred. If CIA determines that an unauthorized destruction has 
occurred, then CIA must submit a full report to NARA as described in 36 CFR 1230.14. 

If you have any questions, please contact Margaret Hawkins at 301-837-1799 or 
margaret.hawkins@nara. gov. 

Sincerely, 

PAUL M. WESTER, JR. ^ 
Director 
Modem Records Programs 
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